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Volume 1, Issue 12: December 2004 

 
 

Merry Christmas and 

Happy Holidays! 

 

 

NO General Membership meeting in December. 

January 11 Board Meeting 7:00pm at the Hangar 

Jim Hudson will be teaching a ground school 
refresher class on ATC Communications on 
Thursday January 20th, 7pm at the T-Craft 

hangar. 

January 25 General Membership Meeting 
7:00pm  

Location to be announced 
Annual Meeting, Elections 

 

Breaker for three aircraft in hangar has blown a 
couple of times, will be watching to see if it need 

replaced. 

 

 

 

  

 

375:  Checking on Squawk concerning electric 
gyro. 

686:   

64L:  Annual complete $897.12 

91X:  Prop off, being repaired under warranty. Will 
be back in service soon. 

29Q:  Checking into squawk on DG. 

0YD:  Oil Pan heater cost $155.00 Installation 
$162.00 

Pumping waste oil next week. 

 

We are looking forward to having a great turn-out 
at the January General Membership meeting. 
Annual reports will be given, as well as elections. 
This is a great opportunity for all members to see 
the year in review, as well as being involved in the 
election process. 
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Winter Flying Hours are in effect December, 
January and February. You may fly all three of 
your use it or lose it hours in one month, or 
any combination of these three months. 

Jeff Vanhoozer is the Chairman of the election 
committee, he and the other committee members 
will be calling all eligible members for 
nominations after the first of the year. 

Please keep your contact information (phone 
numbers, email addresses, postal address) 
updated in Schedule Master. To check or update 
your contact information, login to Schedule 
Master, click the "User" tab at the top, then click 
the link that says "Click here to edit your user 
info" which appears just above the list of users. 

 

We are still interested in stories and/or pictures of 
trips from the membership! Please remit to  
t-craft@spro.net or call James Ferdinand @ 724-
3309. 

 

Please be very careful to ONLY wash the 
windscreens in an up-and-down motion. Also, 
along with your normal post-flight, make sure the 
keys and fuel card are in the bag and left in the 
box at the hangar.  

Please let Phil Verghese  know when you earn 
new wings levels, or pass other milestones like 
first solo, new ratings, etc. 

If you use or find the booster seat cushions in an 
airplane, please return them to the table behind 
375 after your flight. That way they are available 
for the next person that needs them, rather than 
just flying around unused in the back seat of an 
airplane. 

 


